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1.0 Recommendations

1.1 That the Member/Employee Protocol be recommended to the Council for approval.

2.0 Detail

2.1 There has not been a corporate review of Member/Employee protocol for many
years. The Council in fact does not have an independent written protocol, which is
made available to all Members and Employees.

2.2  Following the introduction of the Modernisation Legislation and the CPA regime,
there is an expectation placed upon Authorities to produce, communicate,
implement and monitor such a Protocol.

2.3 The underlying principles of this Protocol are as follows:

There shall be mutual courtesy and respect between Members and Employees
with regard to their respective roles.

Members and Employees shall each carry out their respective duties in the
best interests of the Council.

The Protocol applies to all dealings between Members and Employees and not

just in formal meetings.

2.4 The document looks at:

the differences in the roles of Members and Employees

the relationship between Members and Employees

the relationship between the Leader, Chair of the Council, Members and
Employees

the relationship between the Chairs of Scrutiny Committees, Members of
Scrutiny Committees and Employees

the relationship between the Chairs and Members of other Committees and
Employees

Officer Relationships with Party Groups

Members in their Ward Role

Member Access to Documents and Information

Non-Council Members on Council Bodies



2.5

3.0

3.1

3.2

3.3

Press Releases
Correspondence
Breach of the Protocol
Further Advice

This document has been considered by the Joint Negotiating Group on 30th July
2003, the Standards Commitfee on 13th August 2003 and finally the Joint
Consultative Committee on 21st August 2003.  All parties have welcomed the
Member/Employee Protocol, however the Standards Committee suggested that it
be made clearer what action would be followed if there was an alleged breach of
the Protocol by either a Member or Employee. Paragraph 14 of the Protocol has
been revised to reflect this matter.

Conclusions

There has not been a corporate review of Member/Employee Protocol for many
years.

The Council does not have an independent written Protocol, that is made available
to aill Members and Empioyees, despite there being an expectation placed upon
Authorities following the introduction of the Modernisation Legislation and the CPA
regime.

The Protocol applies to all dealings between Members and Employees.



